
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL D.R.NAYAYAPALLI COLLEGE, BHUBANESWAR-12 

NOTICE 

Letter: ARNe/ Ya12 Date: 1 - 5.21 

This is for all concerned that college will remain closed from 1" June 
2022 to 16" June 22 on account of summer vacation. The college will reopen on 

17.06.2022. But 4h June 2022 ih a working day due to the ensu ing +2 AHS 
Examination. Hence it is mandatory for all the staff members to reach the 
college at 8.15 A.M on 4 June 2022 and remain present in ihe college till the 

completion of the Examination. 

310s 2022 
Printipal 

Copy to: Principal G. File/ Office G.File/ SCR/ Examination Section. 
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